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We have had a number of library staff changes in recent months due to retirements, 

serving in interim positions and some have moved to new adventures.  

Mindy King—Interim Library Director  

Kayla Becker—Circulation Coordinator  

Shaun Przybylski—Acquisitions/Periodicals 

Coordinator 

Melissa Bailey—Cataloging 

 

 

Kathy Davis – retired 

Axel Schmetzke—retired 

Sara Weisensel—retired 

Lin Vogel—retired 

Susan Mory—retired 

Denise Heimstead 

Andy Pech 

https://www.uwsp.edu/library/Pages/libraryDirectory.aspx 

With our changes    

in staff, please         

contact the following 

people about                   

Instruction or Reserves: 

 

Dave Dettman 

Library Instruction 

715-346-4206 

 

Terri Muraski 
Reserves 

715-346-3349 

 Search@UW—new interface. More up-to-date, fewer clicks, mobile friendly, revamped 

MyAccount.  

 ABI Inform has expanded into Proquest Premium Business Collection. 

 Lexis Nexis is now Nexis Uni.  

Banned Books Week – 9/24 – 9/30 (lobby display) 

Wisconsin’s John Muir Traveling Exhibit– 10/3 - 10/21 (lobby display) 

Open Access Week – 10/23- 10/29 (online information) 

Exam Cram (library event for students – TBA) 

http://libraryguides.uwsp.edu/az.php 

http://www.uwsp.edu/library/events/Pages/default.aspx 
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FAKE NEWS 

Tuesday, Oct. 3rd 

3:00 p.m. 

ALB, Room 316 

ABI BUSINESS 

Tuesday, Nov. 14th  

3:00 p.m. 

ALB, Room 316 

Keepin’ It Real: Tips and Strategies for Evaluating Fake News 

Fake News is becoming a real problem for individuals that rely on web delivered news (often via social media) to help 

them make sense of the world. This library lab will define fake news, provide examples, and discuss strategies and      

resources to help you successfully identify “news” content that is out of context and/or motivated by political or social 

bias. 

Presenter(s): Dave Dettman 

Audience: Campus Wide 

- Approved for SBE Events Credit 

 

 

 

 

Library Resources for Business Research 

This hands-on workshop will feature the Library’s Business Premium Collection and demonstrate how to find scholarly 

articles, trade publications, industry and market research, commodity reports, company reports, and country reports. 

Presenter(s): Mindy King 

Audience: Campus Wide 

- Approved for SBE Events Credit 

 

 

 

 

 

3D Printing and Scanning 

3D Printing and scanning have opened up new means of creation and thus unleashed imaginations of countless users. 

This workshop will provide an introduction to those technologies in general and also the explore the specifics of what 

the University Library can offer to those interested in making use of these unique tools. 

Presenter(s): Matt Sonnenberg 

Audience: Campus Wide 

- Approved for SBE Events Credit 

 

3D PRINT & SCAN 

Tuesday, Dec. 12th 

12:00 p.m. 

ALB, Room 310 

Fall 2017 Updates 

https://www.uwsp.edu/library/Pages/workshops.aspx 
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900 Reserve Street, Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Main Desk, 715-346-2540 

http://www.uwsp.edu/library/Pages/default.aspx  

Faculty and Staff are now limited to three renewals for most library materials. 

This new policy allows for materials to be checked out for a total of two years. After the two year mark, items 

must be physically brought back to the Circulation Desk. At the time items are returned they are also checked for 

holds. If no holds exist on the returned items, the patron is then able to re-check them out for another two year 

period*. 

This policy has been put into effect to help keep our collection available not only to UWSP users, but also to users across the 

UW System. 

*Any item that has been supplied by another UW System Library will be rerouted back to its home institution. We are not able to extend 

loan periods for these items beyond the two-year limit. 

Renewals Policy Change Fall 2017 Updates 
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